
Head of Department, Professor Kristian Stubkjær ends his 
attachment to DTU after 39 years of employment in many different 
job positions. On this occasion we invite you to a reception on 
Tuesday, 26 November 2019 at 3 p.m. to 5 p.m. in building 329 A 
(AGORA) at DTU Lyngby Campus.

Best regards 
DTU Electrical Engineering

Reception


